
February 19, 2024 
Board Report 
 
I love February, it gives us another chance to be crea�ve. Unfortunately, we did not get any 
pictures of our classroom doors or the crea�ons the children did for their parents. I might have 
to purchase a camara for such events. We did get one of their party. They are all wai�ng so 
pa�ently to distribute their treats and cards. Even the babies took part in making their boxes.  
 
If you look closely at the background, you can see a par��onal wall. This is the contractors 
working behind the wall. Being that it was a safety concern the children would have to limit 
their �me in the big room. We now have a litle paint touch up in the big room. Once classroom 
is complete as well as my office. They will start on opening up the wall between the classroom 
and restroom by end of day.   I believe they are about 90% done.  
 
I am so proud of the teachers for being able to role with what ever was happening that day. 
They are so ready to go back to a normal of any sort.   


